








       April 13, 2017
Dear Parents,

Hello! I hope all of you had a wonderful and relaxing spring break!

It’s hard to believe we are in the final stretch of the school year! The
children came back excited and eager to learn!
New Student: Please welcome Makayla Emerick to our first grade class family! (
Reading: We are busy reading our extended text story “Mercy Watson Goes for a Ride” and also reading fiction/non-fiction books. On a daily basis we review vowel teams: ai, ar, ay, ea, ee, oo, ou, ow, long “i” sound spelled as “y”, ie, i_e, igh, ue, ew, u_e and word endings (ed, ing, nd, nk, etc.). By using these reading skills the children are able to make word graphs and use the words in writing telling/asking sentences. We are also reviewing nouns, verbs, syllabication, antonyms (front/back), homophones (won/one), contractions (don’t/do not), compound and adjective words which also help develop our reading/writing skills.
Math: We continue to work on the following math skills: telling time, measurement, graphing, more/less, geometric shapes, identifying/counting money, hundreds/tens/ones place value, memorizing our addition/subtraction facts and taking our 1-minute timed tests.
Writing: The children are writing on a daily basis using descriptive sentences and correct punctuation.
Weekly Homework: Spelling #29 and 3-minute math timed practice sheets are due before or by next Thursday, April 20th.
Report Cards/Reading & Math Assessments: You will find these in your child’s Thursday Folder. Reading Fluency/Comprehension Skills: Some children are able to read fluently, but have difficulty retaining knowledge of what they have read and need prompting when verbally retelling the story.
Classroom Supplies: We are running low on Kleenex and Clorox Wipes. It would be greatly appreciated if you could send some more in with your child. Thanks so much!! ( 

Have A Fantastic Spring Weekend!!

